LEONIA RECREATION COMMISSION

MINUTES FOR THE MEETING OF

May 19, 2020
Chairperson Abouaf called the meeting to order at 7:32 p.m, duly 

publicized, and in accordance with the Sunshine Law in the Leonia Recreation Center.
PRESENT:
- Chairperson Jon Abouaf, Commissioner Jared Lee,  Commissioner  Jason Klein, Commissioner Paul Springob,  Commissioner Dennysse, Commissioner Marilyn Mulato, Commissioner Anthony Vassallo, Commissioner Vito Mazza, Councilman Louis Grandelis, Superintendent Barbara Davidson, Program Director Sean Krakower, Office Manager David Torres
ABSENT:.
MINUTES:
FINANCIALS
PUBLIC PORTION
Mayor Judah Zeigler, 201 Christie Street, Leonia.  Mayor Zeigler joined the meeting as the mayor of the community to discuss the reopening of the pool.
CORRESPONDENCE   
COMMITTEE REPORTS:
Sports Booster Report - Commissioner Mulato stated that the Booster Organization gave backpacks to the LHS Baseball and Softball teams.  There will be no Booster party at the pool this season as of now. carnival is on a hold.  
Council Liaison Report - Councilman Grandelis spoke on the Borough staying safe, slowly working back to normalcy.  The opening of Borough hall to employees most likely will be in June. All Governor's orders are being followed.
RESOLUTIONS:  
OLD BUSINESS

· Building Supervisor was discussed and a proposal for Administrative Assistant David Torres would be presented in July for approval by Commissioners to go to the Mayor and Council.
· Discussion ensued regarding the stump located in the large Wood Park Playground.  Was asked to speak with the JIF to see if this was an issue and how to deal with it.

NEW BUSINESS:
-  Virtual Spring Classes discussed by Office manager Torres.    Motion to

    Approve, Commission Mazza, second Commissioner Vassallo.  Commission

          approved of this initiative.

      -  Pool Opening was discussed at length.  Suggestions to :  Reach out to the staff 

         for their acceptance to return for summer, and work up a budget using 2017-

         2018 membership numbers for next meeting.

     - Recommendation by Chairman Abouaf to have a Special Meeting of the  

       Commission on Thursday, May 28th, at 7:00 Pm virtual, to determine whether to 

       recommend to the Mayor and Council to open for the season at the Council

       Meeting June 2, 2020.  Agreed upon by full Commission.

PUBLIC PORTION
At 9:30 pm. a motion was made by Commissioner Mulato to adjourn, second by Commissioner Lee.  Approved. 

